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October 29, 2014 
 
Ms. Marcia Gasses, Town Planner 
Town of Barrington, Planning Department 
P.O. Box 660  
333 Calef Highway 
Barrington, NH  03825 

 
Re:   Site plan & Conditional use permit Application 

Redemption Road 
 Barrington, NH 

 
Dear Ms. Gasses: 

MJS Engineering, PC on behalf of Turbocam International is formally requesting a continuation of the 
public hearing regarding the above listed Site Plan and Condition Use Application to the November 18, 
2014 meeting.  The reason for this request is to move the meeting to a time when a representative of 
Turbocam is available to attend the meeting to better explain the facility operations. 
 
Please call me at (603) 659-4979 x202 with any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Michael Sievert, P.E. 
President 
 
CC:  Clint Forest 
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